
Katherine Pratt
Seal Cove
LD 1122
Dear Committee members,
Maine has been a leader in addressing the environmental impact of plastic bags.  
Please let's not go backwards.  Please do not make amendments to the law banning 
single use bags.  It's working well as it stands now, and most citizens embrace, or at 
least have adapted to these practices.  
Many environmental protections are being removed around our country.  Let's not 
make it worse by joining that short-sighted and irresponsible trend.
Thank you,
K. Pratt


